
From: Reddick, Herman P.   
Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 9:21 AM 
To: Blom, Erica   
Subject: Public Comment #7a  
  
Good morning, 
  
The Draft MSR on the Ramona Region is supported by County Fire.  
  
Ramona MWD has been a great partner with us and we continue our contract with them on fire code 
enforcement.  
  
We will continue our partnership and assistance the Ramona MWD to continue to improve their fire 
protection and emergency medical services in the future. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Herman Reddick, Director 
San Diego County Fire Protection District 
5510 Overland Ave, Suite 250 
San Diego, CA 92123 
(858) 974-5813 
Web site: www.sdcountyfire.org 
 

http://www.sdcountyfire.org/
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